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RADIO 12am

March 6, 1985

Mr. Bill Nittler
Box 824
Mancos, Colorado 81328

Dear Bill:
This letter will serve to verify your reception of KBCO (AM)
formerly KADE, Boulder, Colorado on March 3, 1985.

We recently changed call letters and, in fact, the change
was so0 recent we have not yet received our new stationery.

We appreciate your interest in having written us and wish you
the best of DX in your hobby.

regards,
1
o~
Bob Greenlee,
President

4840 Riverbend Road / Boulder, Colorado 80301 (303) 444-
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